
Town of Amherst Maine 

Selectman Meeting 

December 20, 2018 6:30 PM | Meeting called to order by Westley Ellington 

In Attendance 

Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, Wes Ellington 

Approval of Warrant 

The warrant was reviewed and approved by Greg Palman, Phil Deckers, and Westley Ellington. 

Roads 

● The Town’s roads have been spot patched by Phil Deckers 

School 

● No new business 

Town Office 

● Wes Ellington spoke with the State Fire Marshal's Office to discuss the use and requirements for use of 

the upstairs assembly area.  It was explained by the Marshal's Office that they do not do approval 

inspections, and instead just require that all regulations be understood and complied with. 

Correspondence 

● Joseph Stubbs contacted the Planning Board regarding the back taxes on his property.  He made an 

offer of $100 per month payment plan for back taxes. 

o The Select Board voted 3-0 not in favor of this offer as it with penalty included the period of 

payoff would be too long.  The Select Board intends to make a counter offer of $500 per month 

until the debt is paid. 

Other Business 

● Meeting Adjourned at 7:30 PM 

Next Meeting 

January 17, 2019 at 6:00 PM , Amherst Town Hall 
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